
Marion High School  

Our school is helping all students develop the World Class Skills of the Profile of the South Carolina 

Graduate by providing a structured, safe, and nurturing environment where students can excel in 

academics, athletics, and the arts. We offer numerous curricular and extracurricular activities to meet 

the needs of our diverse student population where they can develop the skills of creativity, 

communication, collaboration, teamwork and innovation. Students may participate in Fellowship of 

Christian Athletes, Beta Club, Science Club, Student Council, Boys to Gentlemen Club, and Backpack 

Buddies.  Students also have the opportunity to participate in the Fine Arts program including art, 

“Run DMC” Drama, and the marching band.  

With a focus on academics, students have an opportunity to take College Preparatory, Honors, 

Advanced Placement Art and Dual Enrollment courses to further develop critical thinking and 

problem-solving skills. Additionally, students may take courses of study at the Academy for Careers 

and Technology (ACT), the Lake City Continuum, or apply for the Early College Program. Marion High 

School is committed to preparing students to graduate with the education and skills necessary to 

become productive members of an ever-changing society and who are College or Career 

Ready.  This year, the Gradual Release Model, Professional Learning Communities (PLCs), Learning 

Interventionists in the areas of Math and English, and professional development mini-sessions were 

incorporated to enhance instructional outcomes of our school. 

Some of our most notable accomplishments this year include the “If I can, you can too” speaker 

series and band students being a part of the community-wide Art in the Park event. Many other 

students participated in the Jobs for America’s Graduates program where students are actively 

engaged in leadership and training activities. They participated in the JAG-SC Leadership 

Development Conference where several students were recognized. Members of the National Beta 

Club are actively involved in service opportunities where the group organized a Red Cross Blood 

drive, participated in the Myrtle Beach State Park Beach Sweep, and attended the SC Beta 

Convention.   

Despite our many accomplishments, we recognize our challenges and are committed to continuous 

growth and improvement. 

 


